Britle Dawn

March 15th 1940.

Dear Noel-Buxton,

It was interesting and pleasant to find that my letter to the Times had your valuable support. It is quite clear from my correspondence that a large number of people share our views; but the heads of the Churches would appear to be but little concerned.

"The Little Bible" which Little would appear to have a wide popularity and the British and Foreign Bible Society seems to be immovable in its long established groove. On the other hand there is an interesting move in the matter outside.

I am sorry the Times did not take advantage of your support.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely,

Danson